Celebrating 25 years

The AFP will celebrate its 25th anniversary
in October 2004.

The Marketing and Communications

team has already begun plans for several
anniversary events throughout the year

to recognise the achievements of the AFP
and its people over the past 25 years and
help the organisation look to its future.
The team has begun an Australia-wide
consultation strategy to target each AFP
regional office, ACT Policing and the
Australian Protective Service.

This is a chance for all current and

former members and staff to participate
in our 25th anniversary. If you would

like to become involved, or have stories,
memorabilia or photos we can use, please
contact Terry Browne or Bonnie Warn in
Marketing and Communications.

AFP Web site: http://www.afp.gov.au




